

Mr John Psarologos Senior Proposal Manager PO Box A1000 SYDNEY SOUTH NSW 1235

Dear John

I refer to the TransGrid Relocation Plan for Western Sydney Airport which TransGrid submitted for approval on 13 December 2017.

I advise that I approved the TransGrid Relocation Plan on 15 December 2017 in accordance with Condition 4 of the Airport Plan.

The approval of the TransGrid Relocation Plan means that the TransGrid Relocation Works (the Works) as defined in the Airport Plan are able to commence. I note that certain aspects of the Works may not be undertaken until a permit under Part 13 of the Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 has been issued.

Now that the TransGrid Relocation Plan has been approved, in undertaking the Works, TransGrid is required:

- a) to take reasonable steps to ensure that each person involved in carrying out the Works is informed of, and complies with, the approved TransGrid Relocation Plan (Condition 37(2) in the Airport Plan)
- b) to maintain records about its compliance with the approved TransGrid Relocation Plan (Condition 38 in the Airport Plan) and
- c) unless otherwise agreed by an Approver, to publish the approved TransGrid Relocation Plan on its website (Condition 42 in the Airport Plan)

If you have any queries in relation to this letter, please contact Michael Gregory by email to michael.gregory@infrastucture.gov.au

Yours sincerely

Garth Taylor

General Manager, Communications, Environment, Legal

Western Sydney Unit

/5 December 2017